
From:  < >  
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To: Jennifer Vinh > 
Subject: Contact Form 

 

Contact Form 

 

Name: Dave Mock 

 

Email:  

 

Phone:  

 

Message:  
I am writing this in opposition to the Amended Rules 1111 and 1121.  With the already 
overextended electrical grid and the cost to homeowners, landlords, and businesses with 
limited (proven) air quality improvement.  If the AQMD thinks over 17 million people can afford 
to replace all of their natural gas appliances with electric units, you must not be on the same 
planet as everyday people.  Common sense would also make you think that if over 17 million 
people changed over to electric appliances, there is no way the electrical grid could handle 
the increase in usage.  I implore you to reconsider adopting these two rules.  If you pass these 
rules, you are making millions of people susceptible to undo hardships - such as not being 
able to charge their cars, cook for their families, take a hot shower, or heat their houses on an 
already stretched electrical grid. 

 




